Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

| am writing to ask for your support of passing Bill H7299 to improve patients'
accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill
is very important to me, as | am currently a patient of a Naturopathic Physician, that has
resolved many of my health issues that could not be fully treated or resolved by

traditional physicians.

Patients in need of treatment for nuanced situations should be able to utilize medical
insurance for treatment. | am fortunate enough that | can pay out of pocket but for
those lacking the necessary funds, this avenue of treatment may not be available to

them.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Petra Jenkins
1 Wayland Ave #305N
Providence, Rl 02906



